
Have you received phone calls, solicitations or e-mails 
from persons unknown to you trying to get you to sign up 

for “too good to be true” investments, credit card 
programs or insurance? Has anyone contacted you 

about your computer running slow? Has anyone solicited 
you at the front door about unneeded home 

improvement while their partner goes to the back door? 

Come to our presentation. 

Scams, Shams & Rip-Offs 
Presented by the Roselle Police Dept.  

Sponsored by the St. Walter Men of Faith 

 
An evening of community interest and important information 

When: Wednesday, Sept. 23, 2015, 7:00 P.M. 

Where: St. Walter Parish, St. Francis Hall 

Door No. 17, Maple Ave. 

Roselle, Illinois 

Free       Open to the community       Free 


